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Member    Guest 
 
Date _______  Time: 9:30am  
 
This information will not be shared with any 3rd party 
outside of NW 

(Please print clearly) 
Name(s): _____________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip:_______________________ 
 
Home Phone: _________________________ 
 
Work/Cell Phone:______________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________  
  
 
Guest, 
Please drop this card in the offering plate as it 
passes by. Thank you for joining us today! 
 
Guest of ________________________                            

 Member elsewhere  

 VOA 
 
Have you worshipped with us before?           

yes no 
 

- - - - -59    
-  

 
CHECK ALL THAT APPLY: 
 

Just moved to the area 
Looking for a church home 
Looking for help on my journey to God 
Need help to get back on track with God 
Questions about membership 
Desire Baptism 
Desire to visit with: 

 __Elder__Minister__Counselor  

Welcome Card 

Welcome! 
 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  
Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 
church family, then please let us know as we would love to 
meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 
has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     
We are so glad you’re here! 

March 14, 2021 

There is power in being known and there is power in 

being heard. At times we struggle to have           

confidence that we are experiencing either of those 

in our lives. Scripture tells us a different story. Today 

we will stop and listen to the Word of God and find 

that God both intimately knows and hears us. 

Service Times 
 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Tuesday Ladies Bible Class 10:30 a.m. 
Wednesday 7:00 p.m.  Worship,  Fellowship & Study 

If you have a prayer request that you 
would like to share with us and have our 
shepherds pray over, take a picture with 
the camera on your smart phone of this 
QR code. It will take you directly to the 
website Prayer Request form where you 
can fill it out. If you have questions, call 
the church office. 
 

On behalf of our entire family we would like to 
thank you for blessing us with your acts of         

kindness and expressions of sympathy in our 
great loss.  The love our church family has 

shown us means so much to our family. 
 

David and Dorothy Johnson and Family 

Prayer Requests: 
 

 Sid Dowell—Knee surgery recovery, continued prayers. 

 John Long—Home from the hospital, continued prayers. 

 Ashley Lankford—Grandmother passed away. 

 Ray & Kay Bruce—Pray for successful treatment for cancer. 

 Billie McConnell—BrokenLeg 

 Linda Sellards—Neurology issues, needs greater care from 
doctors, pray for clarity and healing. 

 Jim Naylor—Starting treatment for cancer. 

 Michelle Oehlert— medical tests to determine  possible                  
microadenoma.  Prayers for healing and peace for the family. 



Child’s Name        Birthday (mo/day/yr) 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to receive more  
information about: 

 
Celebrate Recovery 
Children’s Ministry (birth-5th grade) 
Christian Village (Senior Adult Ministry) 
College Age 
Discovering NorthWest  

    (orientation class) 
Hope Lives (Recovery Ministry) 
I want to talk about recovery issues 
JAFF (Joy After Fifty-Five) 
NorthWest Counseling Center 
R&B Groups (Relationship & Bible) 
Small Groups 
Divorce Care 
WINGS (Women IN God’s Service) 

Women’s Bible Study 
Young Couples 
Youth Ministry (6th-12th Grade) 

 
 
 
 
Questions/Comments/Prayer Requests  

Public  Shepherds & Ministers Only   

Confidential/Shepherds Only  

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

Thoughts from a Shepherd 
 
 For many of us the COVID pandemic has given 
us opportunities to do some things that we probably 
would not have done. I hope that you have spent some 
time considering your spiritual health. When we 
stopped in-person services, what did you miss most? As 
we have implemented services and classes in different 
formats and using different safety  protocols, have the 
changes affected your perspective of how we have or 
should  worship? Do you feel there is something              
missing or have you changed your spiritual activities to 
fill any voids? Paul in a letter to Timothy states “He 
[God] has saved us and called us to a holy life—not        
because of anything we have done but because of his 
own purpose and grace. This grace was given us in 
Christ Jesus before the beginning of time (2 Tim 1:90).” 
Through God’s providence, we are making progress 
against COVID. As we move forward, we need to help 
each other and those around us to recognize that God is 
in control of all situations. We need to Rise Up and live 
the life we have been called through His grace and for 
his purpose. Each day, we need to consider how we can 
live for God such that “In the same way, [you] let your 
light shine before others, that they may see your good 
deeds and glorify your Father in heaven (Matt 519).” By 
helping and caring for those around us, people will take 
notice that you are different from the world …living a 
holy life as we have been called. 
  
May you have a blessed week.  
  
Richard Baskin 

If you or a neighbor/friend within a 10 minute radius of the 
church building is having a hard time physically keeping up 
with yard work, our church would love to help. March 28th 
is Rise Up Sunday where we will live out our worship by 
serving our community! Simply go to nwchurch.us under the 
events, then go to Rise Up Sunday to fill out a few questions 
so we can organize all the homes we will be serving that day! 

 

NO BIBLE CLASSES 
 

Sunday, March 28th—due to Rise Up Sunday 
Sunday, April 4th—we will have an Easter                     

experience available before and after worship 


